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| write today to oppose this bill, this bill is designed to eliminate ffl's in Oregon by a
fee(taxation) .There is no public safety in making it more difficult for small businesses
in Oregon to sell firearms, these individuals have already passed screening thru ATF,
firearm training and thorough background checks to be able to sell firearms to law
abiding citizens of Oregon. Respectively Eric Baird



